Date: June 24, 2025

PCAFPD - Peace Corps Alumni Foundation for Philippine Development

Dear Sir or Madam,

I am Vicente E. Lobitana Jr., 63 years old and a retired security guard. I currently reside in
Buenavista, Escalante City, Negros Occidental, where my family raises goats and chickens
for income alongside my pension. My wife and I also serve as lay ministers and organizers
at our community chapel and our parish, Triumph of the Cross.

I am writing to apply for a PCAFPD scholarship for our son, Jem Pasco Lobitana, who is
enrolled at VMA Global College & Training Center for the school year 2025-2026. He is
18 years old, has excellent moral character, and graduated with a general average of 92. We
sincerely hope you’ll consider his application favorably.

You can reach me at 0966-739-5590 if you need further information or wish to invite me to
your office. Thank you very much for your attention and support.

God bless you and your organization.

Sincerely yours,

Vfwﬁ%b‘itana Jr.



